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10th Feb 2023 

 

Dear all, 

 

We have had a great start to the New Year with lots of learning taking place. Students 

settled back to their routines and work experiences.   

 

Some students in year 1 attended a graffiti art workshop in a gallery in Portobello and 

produced some fantastic art work. This was in preparation for a mural that they will create at 

Bee Urban community space as part of their charity work with Young Ambassadors/ Team 

London.    

 

            
 

Some year 2 students started a 6-week course in event venue decoration. They learned a 

range of skills offsite and will put this in practice within a venue setting after the half term.  

   

 

Some students in Year 3 and 4 have extended their work experiences and are completing a 

range of application forms as part of their transitions.  

 

                                   
 

We had someone from SEND coffee deliver a session on options after college and delivered 

a latte art session with great results. We also had a talk from careers in Cats protection.  
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We continue to develop our hospitality and catering onsite with 2 events this term. The 

students are becoming more confident each time.  

 

             
 

 

We have further developed our links with Oval Cricket, they delivered table cricket sessions 

for some students in preparation for students leading sessions offsite next half term. They 

also delivered a career talk on the cricket grounds.  

 

 

                                                  
 

 

 

Please note a change in term dates. There are 3 training days after the Easter holidays so 

students return on 20th April. We hope you all have a lovely half term and look forward to 

seeing you all on 20th February.  

                                                          

  
Catriona Guyler-Kone  
Acting Principal   
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